
 

 

TO: Dr. Pedro Galaviz / Board of Trustees. 

FROM: Dr. Oscar Rico, Executive Director of Information Technology Services 

DATE: 05-22-2025 

SUBJECT: Report on Contracted Services  

Attached is the requested report on contracted services, including: 

• Vendor name 

• Service description 

• Total cost 

Services highlighted in orange are recurring operational contracts essential to 
district functioning, totaling $1,235,613.48. The remaining entries reflect non-
recurring or emergency-based services, such as mold remediation, urgent repairs, 
and specialized training. 

Recommendation: This report is ready for board review and can be discussed in 
detail as needed. 

 

Please advise if any additional information is needed in advance of the meeting. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Dr. Oscar Rico  
Executive Director 
Information Technology Services 
Canutillo ISD 
(915) 877-7474 
orico@canutillo-isd.org 

mailto:orico@canutillo-isd.org

